GEORGE BUSH

July 25, 1996

Dear Dolores and Victor,

Don Wilson told me about your donation to the library, and I just wanted to send my personal thanks. You have done so much for the Bushes over the years, and you're still there for us. What would we ever do without friends!

I hope all is going well for you. Barbara and I are in Maine, where we will base until the leaves start to turn in early October. Life is treating us better than we deserve, and we count our blessings every single day.

Warmest regards,

The Honorable and Mrs. Victor G. Atiyeh 7690 S.W. Fairmoor Street
Portland, Oregon 97225

M1= 5 ya